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Discontinuation Notice of Thyristor module 
G32A-N series 

 
 

Product Discontinuation 
Thyristor module 

 
G32A-N series 

 

 
Recommended Replacement 

 
 

No recommended replacement 

 
    
 
 
 
 

- Solid state relay G3NH series will be discontinued in March 2012. 
- G32A-N series are optional item of G3NH. G32A-N series will continue to provide 1 year after G3NH's 

discontinuation date for maintenance use.  
- G32A-N series can not be used for G3PH series which are recommended replacement model for G3NH 

series. ( For maintenance of G3NH series, please replace SSR body including thyristor module from G3NH 
to G3PH.) 

  
 

 
 

Product discontinuation Recommended replacement 
G32A-N2075 No recommended replacement 
G32A-N2150 No recommended replacement 
G32A-N4075 No recommended replacement 
G32A-N4150 No recommended replacement 

 
 
 
 

Discontinuation date : The end of March, 2013 

Caution on recommended replacement 

Product Discontinuation and recommended replacement 


